
January Newsletter  2012 

 Registration is on-going for the Provider Conference in March.        
Information and the registration brochure can be found at 
www.calgarychildcare.org.   

 
 Jan 12 - Scholastic Orders Due.  Check their website at             

www.scholastics.ca and email your orders to: 
         laura@calgaryfamilydayhomes.com 
 
 Jan 20 - Invoice Due 
 
 Jan 30 - In-service, 7pm—Protocols for Handling Child 

Abuse and Neglect.  This workshop is sponsored by Calgary 
and Area Child and Family Services. 

 All agency in-services are held at The Christian Life Assembly church 2 doors 

 down from our office.  Address is: 3214 - 28 St, SW               

 Jan 31 ñ After the last child in care leaves and before the 1st of     
February, send in the government support funding form and the 
pink sheets. 

 
 Feb 17- Invoice Due 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER:  

òCharlotte Diamond is much loved by hundreds of thousands of children.  A former teacher who        

understands what helps children learn, nobody can resist her spirited style and happy sing-a-long concerts.ó  
Vancouver International Childrenõs Festival 

Sunday, March 11th, 2012  
$12 general admission. Children under 2 years old are free!  
Glenmore Inn, Calgary, AB 2720 Glenmore Trail SE  
1:00pm - 2:00pm. (Doors open at 12:30pm) Contact the agency for tickets! 

Charlotte Diamond 
Children’s Concert - A Fun Family Event! 

CALGARY & REGION FAMILY DAY HOME AGENCY Inc.  

January In-Service 

A must attend for all providers.  Please note 

parents are also invited to all agency         

in-services. 

òChildren depend on others for their safety and 

well-being and have a right to be protected 

from child abuse and neglect.  Caregivers who 

respond to child abuse and neglect must     

understand the problem so responses are better 

coordinated and more effectiveó.  (PHCACCS, 2006) 

What Parents are  

Saying… 

About Shannon Chalanchuk… 

ò I would like to take the opportunity to tell 

you how much we love Shannon and the care 

she provides for our daughter. We see       

Shannonõs passion every day and we are so 

happy with Mõs careò . C.C 



In December consultantõs visits may have looked a little different than usual.  As 

part of the agencyõs re-accreditation process, consultants were asked to observe 

providers day home procedures and set goals to meet accreditation standards.  One 

of the standards states that, òPlanned experiences are geared to childrenõs interests 

and builds upon their experiences within their families and communities.ó         

Providers must also indicate on planning sheets why activities and experiences are 

planned.  Here are some tips to help providers prepare and show evidence that 

child-based activity planning is being done. 

What is child-based activity planning?  Child-based activity planning is planning 

that is focused on the childrenõs interests, needs and abilities. 

How can I show evidence that I am doing child-based activity planning?  

The Accreditation standards ask that providers show evidence on planning sheets.  

Some ways of doing this are: 

 Yellow sticky notes - As you listen to the childrenõs conversations make 

quick sticky notes if something they say stands out and attach the sticky note 

to the current activity plan to help with next weekõs planning.  For example, 

as children are playing, little Sam says, òIõm going on a holiday to Mexico in 

two weeks!ó  Make this noted on a sticky note and then, when doing your 

activity planning for next week, you could include some activities that would 

give Sam and the other children an opportunity to learn more about Mexico.  

Planning could include, eating Mexican food, having a Mexican dress-up day, 

reading books about Mexico, learning some Spanish words, etc.  The        

possibilities are endless!  The joy with this kind of planning is that the       

children basically give you all the ideas and you create the experiences to    

enhance their ideas. 

 Planning Sheets - You could create a planning sheet that may include all the 

childrenõs names, ages, interests, developmental needs, home experiences. 

 For example: 

 Sam - age 4 - Interests: Likes hockey, animals, outdoor play, LEGO, has a 

 new baby brother, is getting eye glasses next week.   

 Planned experiences: Indoor hockey with foam balls, Indoor òskatingó on     

 carpet with wax paper (so much fun!!!), take the children to the local       

 community arena to watch a children's hockey game. Add LEGO to the toy 

 rotation.   Look for animal tracks in the snow and match the tracks to an 

 animal with help from a book.  Also get books from library about new 

 siblings and getting eye glasses.  Make fun eye glasses as an art project. 

Planning activities based on the childrenõs needs and interests is both rewarding for 

the children and for you.  Talk to your consultant for more ideas! 

Child-based Activity Planning 
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From the Desk of...Gail: Agency Director 

From the Desk of...Louise: Provider Accounts Manager 

Happy New Year!  

We will be busy for the next few weeks preparing for our re accreditation site     

visits. Here are some tips to ensure the site visit goes smoothly: 

 The Validators are coming out to observe and find evidence of the quality of 

your program: not to catch you doing something wrong! 

 Observe all safety and sanitary procedures (hand washing, table cleaning etc), 

do not be nervous and forget the basics! 

 Do not worry when you observe the Validators writing things during the visit. 

Validators are required to put a comment in every box., both what they do 

and do not see. 

Remember that during the site visit (if you are chosen) to operate your day home 

the way you do on a daily basis. 

At the office we are busy tallying the surveys we have received. Remember to send 

yours in...we want to know what you are thinking and how we are doing. 

Happy New Year!! 

Parents look for your tax letters at your providerõs home by the end of February 
2012.  Any questions please give me a call at the office.  Providers make sure you 
have all your copies of 2011 invoices.  Providers please remember to call in any 
backup care you have towards the end of the month or if a child has had a number 
of absent days (it may affect the parents fees). 

All the best in 2012! 

Page 3 January  Newslet ter  2012  www.ca lgaryfamilydayhomes.com 

 

Enjoy this winter art activity: 

Cookie Cutter Painting 
Put a small amount of tempera paint in a large shallow container. (A pie tin works 

well) Show the children how to dip the cookie cutter in the paint and press onto a 

piece of paper to create a print. You can make holiday pictures or greeting cards by 

using holiday cookie cutters and coloured paper. 

From the Desk of... Jennifer: Senior Consultant 



 

There are no play groups scheduled for the month of  January at the Nanton office. 

In The Rural... 
Programs for Providers and Parents 
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YWCA Parent Link Corridor 

 

Healthy Toddlers 
Parenting Group 

Monday January 16th ð Monday, February 13th  
10:00a.m-11:30a.m 

Room #226-320 5 Avenue S.E. Calgary 
 

 
 
 

Families with babies 12-24 months are invited to join the YWCA Parent Link Corridor for a 
morning play date! We will cover topics such as eating, sleeping, toilet training, when children hurt 

others, and tantrums. There will be lots of  free time to explore our playroom and borrow a toy 
from our lending library!   

 
 
 

No need to register, this is a drop in program! For more information on this program please contact May at 
403.262.0497 
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In The City… 

Programs for Providers and Parents 

 
According to the law in Alberta, it is the driverõs responsibility to ensure that 
passengers under 16 years of age are buckled up correctly. For children     
under 40 lb (18 kg) or under 6 years of age, the law states that: 

 an appropriate child safety seat must be used 

 the child safety seat must be correctly installed in the vehicle 

 the child must be properly secured into the seat 
The proper use of child safety seats has been shown to reduce the likelihood 
of a child being injured or killed in a crash by as much as 75%. 
While 96 percent of parents and caregivers believe their child safety seats are 
installed correctly, research shows that seven out of 10 children are        
improperly restrained!!! 
 

If you are transporting children the agency highly recommends taking the Alberta Children’s Hospital 
free Car Seat Safety Class.  For the protection of the children in your care, take the class!  Details for the 
class are listed below. 
_________________________________________________________________ 
Every Ride A Safe Ride:  A FREE Class for Parents, Expectant Parents and Caregivers  
Å Do you have the right safety seat for your child?  
Å Are you using the seat correctly?  
Å When should your child move to a booster seat? A seat belt?  
Attend this class to learn about buckling your child up safely from birth through elementary school.  Contact 

Health Link Alberta at 403-943-5465 (option 1) to pre-register. 

 YWCA Parent Link Corridor 
In Partnership with CIWA 

(Calgary Immigrant Women’s Association) 
 

“Cross Cultural Parenting Program” 
*This program offered in both English and Mandarin* 

Friday, January 20, 2012 to Wednesday, February 22, 2012 
1:00 p.m. -3:00 p.m. 

Location: YWCA of Calgary, Parent Link Corridor 
Room 226, 320 ð 5 Avenue S.E. 

 
This program helps immigrant parents with the challenges they face in a new country and culture. 

Learn about Canadian culture and expectations 
Develop good parenting skills 
Share experiences with others 

Become more confident 
 

Course materials are provided in Arabic, Spanish, Urdu, Dinka and Chinese. 
Please call to register in the English OR Mandarin group 

 
Limited child care spaces available 

403 262 0497 



Calgary  Office 

3224 - 28 Street S.W. 

Calgary, Alberta T3E 2J6  

Phone: 403.217.5394 / Fax: 403.240.2668 
24hr Emergency Line: 403.852.3894 
dayhomes@calgaryfamilydayhomes.com 
Nanton Office 
2019 - 20 Ave. 
Nanton, AB T0L 1R0 
Phone: 403.646.3280 / Fax: 403.648.1157 
24hr Emergency Line 403 852 3894 

 

 Calgary & Region Family Day Home 
Agency Inc.  

Weõre on the webé 

www.calgaryfamilydayhomes.com 

Websites to Visit 

www.child.alberta.ca  This site accesses programs and services in Albertaõs government monitored child 
care industry.  Find the Family Day Home Standards Booklet on the website. 

www.parentsmatter.ca This site provides information relating to parent-child development through the 

Canadian Association of Family Resource Programs. 

www.zerotothree.org A great site to get developmental, researched information on children age zero to 3 

years of age. 

www.mentoringboys.com This Canadian site focuses on boys and their unique needs. Check out their 

monthly newsletter for some great information. 

www.positivediscipline.com 

www.familyfuncalgary.com This Calgary website links you to current family events offered in the city. 

Look to this space for recent recalls and safety advisories. 

A safety reminder regarding button batteries: 

Cases of people swallowing button batteries reported to           
manufacturers and health officials that result in serious internal  
injury and death are on the rise. These small disc-shaped button 
batteries store lots of energy in a tiny space. They are commonly 
found in a wide range of products around the home that children 
have access to, such as remote controls, musical greeting cards, 
watches, calculators, flashing jewellery and shoes, key fobs, books, 
and other small electronic devices. 
 
Due to the hazards they pose to young children, new or used     
button batteries should be stored in a location where they cannot be 
unintentionally found or swallowed. Children should not play with 
button batteries or remove the button batteries themselves. 
 
For more information regarding this or any recalled item, contact 
the Health Canada Product Safety Office at 1-866-662-0666. 

Health Canada - Recent Recalls and 
Safety Advisories 

www.hc-sc.gc.ca 


